Sent: 23 lanuary 2023 00:39
To: Edward Hodgson
Subject: 2022/5243/P - Strong objection

[EXTERNAL EMATL] Bewarc — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Pleaso take oxtra
care with any links. attachments, requests to talke action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been

reporls of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Edward

I would like to draw your attention to planning application by 82 Hawtrey Road -
2022/5243/P

This application is to put in windows on the second and third storey of a permitted
development.

If granted by Camden this planning application would set a new precedent to
the estate as it would allow overlooking.

The permitted development for an additional storey specifically states that
windows cannot be added to the side of the house.

We chose not to putin an application for a side window to respect our neighbours
and because we believed this would not respect the permitted development lawr.

| look forward to your thoughts.



Many thanks
Deborah



